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PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: David Genty, Public Affairs Coordinator  
Email: david_genty@glendaleheights.org 
Phone: 630.909.5348 
 

Halloween Event Updates 

Glendale Heights, Illinois (October 31, 2013) – Haunted Heights has been cancelled for Halloween Night, October 31st due to 

inclement weather.  We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Halloween Safety Town is on Halloween Night, October 31st from 4:00 – 7:00 pm.  In the event of inclement weather, Safety Town 

Halloween will be moved to the Sports Hub located at 250 Civic Center Plaza in Glendale Heights.   
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